
NEWSLETTER 9 Na to mahi kaha whiwhi ai
Success Through Effort

Monday 26 June 2023
Tena Koutou, Ki Orana, Bula and Hello Whanau

This week is the last week of term and a special one for our school. Three
years ago, the 150th Anniversary of Paparoa School should have been held,
but this was not meant to be. So tomorrow, we are holding a small gathering to
commemorate the late occasion. We will also be planting a tree to celebrate
reaching this milestone. I am looking forward to meeting some of the old
students and staff and hearing the stories of the past.

We are also celebrating our support and volunteer staff this week. There is a
huge amount of work that goes behind the scenes in a school, particularly a
small rural school like ours. The daily jobs can’t be done without our wonderful
staff and helpers, and I thank them for all the work they do everyday to support
our students and the rest of the staff. We are so lucky to have our amazing
team.

Have a great winter holiday and I will see you back in Term 3.

Nga Mihi

Karyn Taylor
Principal

School Information

Text: 0218686606

FaceBook: Paparoa School

Bus Information:

http;//song.easybus.nz

School Hours
8.30am to 2.25pm

Morning Tea:10.30am -11.00am
Lunch: 12.30pm - 1.10pm

Room 2 has been learning Korean each Friday. We learn from our teacher
Sunny Yang on zoom. She teaches us basic sentences and how to use the
alphabet to make the sounds of the characters. We also learn about Korea as
a country. Recently we learnt how to make traditional dress, Hanbok, from
origami. We decorated these fans with Korean icons and then named them
with our Korean names.

SAVE THE DATE

Monday 26th June - Year 5 & 6
speech competition 1.15pm

Tuesday 27th June - Paparoa
School 150th Celebration 11.00am

Thursday 29th June - Circus
Kumarani Performance 1.30

Thursday 29th June - Matariki
5.00 - 7.00pm

Friday 30th June - Term 2 Ends

Monday 17th July - Term 3 begins



Our disabled toilet has had an upgrade and it looks amazing. We can now
spray the kids down if there are any mud incidents (this is quite likely at the
moment) and we can cater for all eventualities.

OUR SUPPORTER

Congratulations to the following students for receiving certificates at our latest Hui.


